
 

 

It’s YOUR Voice, YOUR Process 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

30-Day Feedback Period for Regulation 
Concerning Dispensaries and Dispensary 

Licenses 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 13, Ohiarihkó:wa/July, 2023) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission wishes 
to inform the community that the Regulation Concerning Dispensaries and Dispensary 
Licenses is now posted online for the 30-Day Feedback period and available for viewing. The 
30-Day Feedback period will end on August 12, 2023. Click here to view the Regulation.  
 
Feedback can be submitted on the home page of www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com, email 
or telephone. A 30-Day Feedback Report will be compiled and uploaded onto the CDMRP 
website. 
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For information on the Regulation, please contact: 
Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Board 
450-632-6201, cannabis.board@mck.ca 
-or- 
Ietsénhaienhs Tonya Perron 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, tonya.perron@mck.ca 
 
For further information on the Process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye or Chris Bush 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission 
450-632-7500, kls@mck.ca 
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